RECEIVED ON: October 24, 2023

Council Meeting: 10/24/2023
Agenda Item No: 10

From: Helen

To: Code Enforcement Web; WebMail - ComDev; WebMail - Admin; WebMail - PDAdmin; WebMail - CCD

Subject: Lisco St Halloween Parade

Date: Monday, October 23, 2023 7:42:50 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Good Evening

I am writing to express my concerns about the recent Halloween parade on Lisco St in my neighborhood and the influx of street vendors/foot traffic in our beloved neighborhood. It happens every Friday-Sunday evening.

Firstly, the Halloween parade has evolved significantly in recent years. While I appreciate the effort to celebrate this festive occasion, the increased scale and noise levels have become a source of disturbance. The loud music and amplified traffic that accompany the parade disrupt the peace and tranquility of our neighborhood, which I hold dear. Additionally, the resulting road closures and traffic congestion create a significant inconvenience for residents.

The presence of street vendors during the Halloween festivities has also raised concerns for me. Today, the unregulated street vending and people walking often leads to overcrowding, littering, and concerns for public safety. Many of these vendors operate without proper permits, and the lack of organization leads to further complications.

Thank you for taking the time to address these concerns. I hope that our city can take measures to celebrate Halloween joyfully while preserving the peace and charm of our neighborhood..

I have inserted links of tiktoks and youtube of how bad the crowds and traffic have become.

Lisco St Tiktok Youtube Lisco

Thank you,

Marie